
Tuesday 16th January  

School electricity  

This week in pupil voice we have been talking 

about the electricity we are using in school 

and how we can limit the cost. We have been 

round all of the classes to see who turns their 

lights, board and computer off when not 

using them. We checked during assembly and 

although some teachers where in the class 

rooms, they had turned their lights off but 

still had one or two on for safety reasons. 

Here are the results  

Seedlings some of the lights were on and the 

computer was also on, but in the hive none of 

the lights were on. 

In Sunflower there were no lights on although 

the computer was left on. 

In Poppy class they had their lights, board and 

computer were off. 



We have also checked the photo copier room 

and the lights were left on. 

Juniper class had both their board and laptop 

on. 

Pumpkin class had most of the lights off 

although Miss Perrin was in there having a 

meeting with a govenor so she had one light 

on because of safety reasons. 

Library children were  in the library  but they 

were shutting down the computers. 

Star Anise Children and staff were using room 

so everything on. 

Barley- Teacher using room but only side 

lights on. 

Remember not to waste electricity !!! 

 


